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CORRIGENDUM IN RELATION TO ANNOUNCEMENT DATED 17 MAY 2017 RELATING TO 
NOTICE OF TRANSFER OF TREASURY SHARES 
 
 
Hi-P International Limited (the “Company”) refers to the announcement dated 17 May 2017 in relation to 
the notice of transfer of treasury shares (“Announcement”). 
 
The Company wishes to make the following clarification: 
 

In respect of item (f) of the Announcement, the value of the treasury shares should be 
S$48,865.47, calculated based on the last dealt price of the Company’s shares on 17 May 2017 
of S$0.795. 
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